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Lincoln Quilters Guild 
Quilting since 1973  

Meeting the second Monday 
of the month 

2014 March—November 

Gathering at 6:30 p.m. 
Program & Meeting 

at 7:00 p.m. 

College View Seventh-Day 
Adventist Church 

4015 S 49th Street 
Lincoln, Nebraska 

On the Internet at 
www.lincolnquiltersguild.org 

Guild Meeting: Monday, November 10, 2014 
Speaker: Diane Gloystein from Lincoln, NE 
http://www.designonawhim.com/index.htm 

Diane Gloystein loves to create unique one of a kind creations on her sewing 

machine. As a National Educator representing Sulky of America, she travels 

around the country entertaining and educating fellow sewing enthusiasts. In her 

words, “It’s my job to inspire others with creative ideas as I share my passion 

for the art of sewing.” 
 

Lecture:Thread Jazz for Quilting and Embellishing - Needle and Thread Know-How 
Learn about many types of threads and their uses and what needles work for various applications. Stabi-

lizers for use in quilting will be discussed. There will be many tips and hints to enhance your quilting. 
Diane will be bringing books and various products that she will be referring to in her presentations and have 

these items for sale at the meeting and class. She is only able to accept cash and checks. 

                       November 11 Workshop:     Split Purse-onalities 
Teacher: Diane Gloystein 

Date: Tuesday, November 11, 2014             Time: 9:00am – 4:00pm 
Make a large quilted shoulder bag with a “Split Personality” as the focal point. With Diane’s 

expertise we will learn about what products work well with this application and she will share 
her “Split-personality” technique so each bag will be an individual project. This Split Purse-

onality bag would be a wonderful gift, just in time for the holidays.  
 

November 11, 2014 Class Registration 
Offering: Diane Gloystein teaching “Split Purse-onalities” 
Diane’s  website: designonawhim.com/index.htm 
Date/Time/Cost: Tuesday, November11, 2014 
   9:00am – 3:00pm 
   Guild Members: $40 per person;   

Non-Members: $50 per person 
Location:  College View Seventh-day Adventist Church, 49

th
 and Prescott Ave 

  Come in door number 2 on the south ground level 
Your name: ______________________________________________________ 
Your address:______________________________________________________ 
Your phone #  Daytime _____________  Evening ________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________________________________ 
Guild member:  Yes ___________   No ________________ 
 

Send check payable to LQG to: 
Sara Kenny, 21902 A Street, Eagle, NE  68347 * (402) 960-6560* sara-
kenny@yahoo.com 
Please make check for the amount of the class only. 
If you do not have email, please include a business-sized stamped self-addressed en-
velope so we can send you the supply list for class 

http://www.designonawhim.com/index.htm
mailto:sarakenny@yahoo.com
mailto:sarakenny@yahoo.com
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Day Groups 
 Piecemakers 
   The Piecemakers meet at Bernina 
   Sewing Studio  in the Piedmont 
   Shopping Center  on the fourth 
   Thursday of each month except 
    November and  December.  For 

  more  information: Willa Smith  at 
402- 420-2422.  Please leave a 
message and I will return  your call. 
Or email me: 
rswd660@inebraska.com 

Ladies of the Lodge 

The Grand Lodge at the 
Preserve 

80th & Pioneers Blvd. • 1:00pm, 3rd 

WEDNESDAY of the month. Enter 
North door and take the elevator to 
the 4th floor lounge. For more 
information, call Nancy Simmons 423
-4947 

Cuddle Quilt Workshops 
College View Seventh Day 
Adventist Church Resource 
Room 
4108 Prescott Ave. •  
9 am-2 pm • 1st Friday of the month.  
Vicky Skuodas, co-chair person. Join 
us in planning our Cuddle Quilts and 
also to pick up kits to work on during 
the month. 

 

Quilts of Valor 
Quilts of Valor will be sewing at the IQSC 
the second Saturday of each month from 
10:00 am to 3:00pm. Bring your machine or 
hand work; a project and lunch. All are 
welcome and admission to the Museum is 
free if you are coming to sew. No 

registration required.. 

Evening Groups 
The Northeast Lincoln Sew-and-
Sews  

Meets the 3
rd

 Monday from 6:00-8:00 
pm at the Anderson Branch Library, 
3635 Touzalin Ave.  For more 
information, contact Kim Shelley at 
467-4266. 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION 
 OF THE  

LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD 
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

Published nine months of the year:  
March, April, May, June, July, August, 
September, October, and November. 

Editor and Layout: 
Lorelee Novak 

Circulation:  Carol Curtis 

The deadline to submit articles and 
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is 
the Wednesday following the Guild 
meeting. 

March 2015 

newsletter deadline: 

February 11, 
2015 

ADVERTISING  
Business Ad Rates: 
A 3½" x 2" sized ad is $25 for the first 
month and $20 per month for 
subsequent months. 

A 3½" x 4" sized ad is $40 for the first 
month and $35 per month for 
subsequent months. 
Ads must be camera-ready. 

Classified Ad Rates: 
Any individual may place a classified 
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters' 
Exchange" at a cost of $10.00 for 30 
words.  Send exact text for ads. 
Send articles and ads with payment 
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild") 
to: 
Lorelee Novak 
2510 Jameson N  
Lincoln, NE 68512 
Email: rjljn@aol.com 

Small Groups 
  Anyone is welcome to joint these groups 

President’s Message 
Hi Everyone,  
The November meeting is the last time I’ll stand before you as  
president.  
The year has flown by for me.   We’ve been really busy, but  
we’ve accomplished a lot.  We had a very successful quilt show  
that seemed to come together flawlessly, but I know the quilt  
committee worked hard and made it look easy.   We had a studio 
tour that turned out to be a lot of fun and was enjoyed by many who visited the 
homes.  We did raise the dues for 2015 – which wasn’t so much fun, but was  
necessary – but it should help put the Guild on better financial footing.  We en-
joyed some wonderful and talented instructors who gave us great programs and 
wonderful classes.  We did pass a budget for 2015.  The budget now seems to 
meet the wishes of the Guild membership, but it won’t give the Guild as much 
financial stability as we had hoped.  Last but not least, you elected a slate of of-
ficers for 2015, who are all ready to step up and keep the Guild moving forward.   
I learned a lot about the Guild and its members.  You all are very loyal members 
and care about the Guild.  You want to have interesting speakers and you want 
to continue the outreach programs.  
President Kathy Spitsen and the new Board will need your help next year.  There 
are many volunteer positions that need to be filled.  The only way to continue a 
program or start a new project is to have Guild members step up and help with 
the work.  Our Guild is only as strong as the members who volunteer their time, 
knowledge and assistance.  When Kathy calls you looking for committee chairs 
and members, please say yes.  Better yet, call Kathy and learn about the com-
mittees, and volunteer for a committee that interests you.   
I won’t be standing in front of the meetings next year, but I will be there to enjoy 
the programs and classes from the audience.  Since I joined the Guild in 1997, I 
have probably only missed a very small number of meetings, and I plan to be 
there regularly.   
Thank you to everyone who helped me this year, thanks to committee chairs and 
members, and thanks especially to the Board members who were always ready 
to help.   
Keep quilting!  

                                                              Linda  
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Minutes of the Lincoln Quilters Guild – October 13, 2014      
College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church – Lincoln, Nebraska 

 

President Linda Daiker welcomed mem-
bers and guests. 
Judy Lane introduced Leslie Levy, the 
new executive director of the IQSCM 
who brought the guild members up to 
date on the displays and the construc-
tion progress at the Quilt House. 
Mary Sedlak introduced the speaker, 
Debra Henninger for her program “Hobo 
Quilts.” 
Sara Kenny reviewed the upcoming 
classes in October and November.  On 
October 14th, Debra Henniger’s class, 
“Hobo Blocks Table Runner” had sever-
al spaces left for anyone interested.  .  
The November class “Split-Purse-
onalities” taught by Diane Gloystein on 
November 11 also has several slots left 
and will cost $40.00. 
The business meeting was called to 
order, and President Daiker expressed 
thanks to Debra Henninger for her 
presentation. 
There being no additions or corrections, 
the Minutes of the September 2014 
meeting were approved as printed in 
Plain Print, and the September 2014 
Treasurer’s report was remanded for 
audit. 
New Business:  President Daiker intro-
duced Sherry Taylor, chairperson of the 
awards committee.  Sherry Taylor an-
nounced the recipient of the Bright Star 
award was Ginny Harvey and the mem-
bers of the Quilt Show Committee, Car-
olyn Garner, Sheila Green, Pam Row-
land, Meylonie Schatz, Mary Swinton, 
and Lynne Weinhold, all were awarded 
the Shining Star award.   
President Daiker asked for any nomina-
tions from the floor for 2015 officers.  As 
none were presented, the slate of offic-
ers was elected by acclamation.  The 
new officers are  Kim Shelly as Presi-
dent-Elect, Pat Kant and Carol Curtis as 
Vice Presidents-Elect, Danielle Hecker 
as Treasurer-Elect and Kath Conroy as 
Secretary for the 2015 year. 
Copies of the 2015 budget were distrib-
uted to the members and Marsha Con-
ley discussed several of the expense 
and income items.  A motion was made 
and seconded to accept the budget.  
Discussion from the floor about the 
scholarship funds led to a motion to 
keep the scholarship in the budget and 
to add the extra dollars needed to total 
$1000 from the savings account to fund 
the scholarship.  This amendment was 

seconded and approved.  The member-
ship then voted to approve the budget 
as amended. 
Old Business:  No old business was 
discussed. 
Announcements:  Kathy Spitsen made 
the following announcements:    
There is only one more month for sub-
mitting Santa Socks.  There will be a 
workshop at the IQSCM on October 25

th
 

from 10:00am – 2:00pm.  Please bring 
a sack lunch and your machine.  Fabric 
will be provided and there is free admis-
sion.   
The Omaha Quilters Guild is inviting 
Lincoln guild members to attend their 
upcoming programs.  On November 11 
Mary Fons will teach 2 classes – Churn 
Dash in the morning and Rolling Stone 
Block in the afternoon.  The Omaha 
Quilt Guild does charge non-members 
$5.00 at the door to attend.  For more 
information, please check online at the 
Omaha Quilters Guild.  
 Information for the Fall Retreat will be 
coming out in the next few days and 
there is still room to attend.   
Kris Vierra has a few raffle tickets for 
the Nebraska State Guild quilt.   
A Trunk Show featuring Barb Fife will 
be held at the NPPD Off-Site Response 
Facility in Auburn, Nebraska on Satur-
day, November 8

th
 at 1:00 pm.,  

Thank you notes were received from 
Sandy McMillan, Shelly Burge, and Su-
san Minchow who won awards from the 
LQG for the quilts at the 2014 State 
Fair.  
Kaneko, a nonprofit cultural organiza-
tion, will host a collective exhibition 
called Fiber: Craft, Culture, Art from 
February 6 – April 25, 2015.  More infor-
mation will be provided later. 
The IQSCM Holiday Sale will be No-
vember 28 – December 6.  All guests 
will receive a 10% discount on purchas-
es made in the gift shop.   
There were 4 guests present. 
Joan Ogle and Ginny Harvey an-
nounced they need to fill 100 – 150 
Santa Socks and asked for small toys, 
gloves, hats, etc. to also fill the stock-
ings in addition to the Santa Socks 
needed.  They reminded everyone of 
the workshop on October 25

th
 at 

IQSCM. 
Vicky Skuodas announced that 375 
Cuddle-Quilts were distributed including 
all the students at St. Mary’s elementary 
school.  They are now planning to make 

quilts for the 4
th
 grade students at a 

public elementary school in Lincoln.  
The school most in need of help will be 
selected. 
Janee Dlugosh asked members to note 
that on November 21 – 22 from 11am – 
4pm the IQSCM will host Art Market 
featuring quilt and textile artists plus 
work and watercolor artists.  This is a 
fundraiser for the Quilt House. 
Kay Hoff and Ginny Harvey announced 
that proceeds from the mini-raffle were 
$114.00. A butterfly wall hanging donat-
ed by Kris Vierra was won by Mary 
Swinton.  Lana Reffert won the basket 
mini quilt donated by Vicky Skuodas.  
June Reta won the $25.00 Cosmic Cow 
gift certificate donated by Sandra Wade 
and Marsha Conley won the Halloween 
wall hanging donated by DeEtte Tur-
geon.   
President Daiker adjourned the meeting 
to Show and Tell.   
Minutes submitted by Wilma Daddario, 

LQG Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Big Big "Thank You" to eve-
ryone who stopped by and 
bought books and magazines 
at the Oct 13th meeting. The 
Sale was a HUGE success 
bringing in just over $500.00. 
The leftover books and maga-
zines have been donated to 
the IQSCM for their use. We 
could not have done it without 
all of you so ...Thank You to 
the volunteers and all who 
generously bought and donat-
ed to this cause.  
 

Ila Geving &Kristie Jarchow 
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Quilts for Pilger and Beaver 

Crossing Update! 
Start with a volunteer activity for 
kids, mix in a good charitable com-
ment/idea, add some serendipity, 
blend in numerous hours of volun-
teer sewing and donation of materi-
als, and the result is a “product” that 
both educates and serves communi-
ties in need.  That was the recipe 
that evolved from an unplanned set 
of circumstances and culminated 
with the Lincoln Quilters Guild drive 
that produced 50+ quilts that will be 
distributed to the victims of the tor-
nadoes in Beaver Crossing and Pil-
ger, NE.  
With quilt construction organized 
and ready to get underway, the 
question of quilt distribution mecha-
nisms was next.  LQG and Omaha 
Modern Quilt Guild member, Lori 
Bain, was actively making and col-
lecting quilts for the tornado victims.  
Quiltfest chair, Sheila Green heard 
about Lori Bain's efforts, contacted 
her and the partnership was formed! 
The project took place in the kid’s 
activity area chaired by Jean Ang 
and Barb Clement during our bienni-
al Lincoln Quiltfest.  Generous vol-
unteers donated materials for the 
project: a mountain of precut 5” 
squares, sashing strips, backing 
material and four sewing machines 
were in continuous use during the 

show.  But the work did not stop 
with the end of the quilt show; many 
people were involved in various 
stages of turning quilt tops into com-
pleted quilts.  Illustrating the im-
portance of networking, quilts 
moved through the quilting commu-
nity a step at a time.  Individuals vol-
unteered to quilt, using their long-
arm machines. Members of a “small 
group” of quilters took home quilts to 
put on and finish binding.  Complet-
ed quilts could be dropped off at one 
of the quilt shops in Lincoln or Sew-
ard, or returned to Jean Ang.  All in 
all it was an enthusiastic GROUP 
project. 
In the Omaha area, Lori Bain orga-
nized a huge effort involving the 
Omaha Modern Quilt Guild, the 
Elkhorn Quilt Guild, and GOALS.  
Workshops were held at AccuQuilt 
and quilts were stored there prior to 
distribution.  Shops across the area 
were collection points for the quilts.  
Lincoln Quilts for Kids Chapter 
made and donated quilts! 
All efforts combined resulted in a 
total of over 500 quilts!  Sizes of 
quilts ranged from crib to queen and 
many in-between! 
September 13, some 350 quilts 
were distributed to those affected by 
the tornados,  from families to indi-
viduals in nursing homes.   
 
Distribution of quilts will be in Bea-

ver Crossing will be held on October 
25. 
This effort has been amazing!   It 
has brought together  Modern, tradi-
tional, experienced, non-
experienced, young and old quilters, 
ALL working towards a common 
goal with great success!  Tornado 
victims were comforted by both 
warm quilts and warm hearts.  
Those who received quilts were 
deeply touched and very grateful for 
the donations.  We hope the quilts 
bring comfort to those whose lives 
were changed in a matter of mo-
ments. 

2015 National Quilting Day  
Saturday, March 14  9am - 3pm 

Mark your calendars to attend!! 

Sign up at the November meet-
ing to volunteer!  

  
International Quilt Study Center & Museum 
33rd & Holdrege, Lincoln, NE. 
Join us for this FREE community event! 
Sponsored by the Lincoln Quilters Guild and the 
Nebraska State Quilt Guild  
Steering Committee: Sheila Green, Shirley Chaffin, Wanda 
Hein, Dean Young, Sandy Hansen and Holly Zempke 
 

 

Pictured left to right: Barb Clement, 
Jean Ang and Lori Bain 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Shirley Chaffin and  
Carol Kidder who completed their Mystery 

quilts!! 
 

November is the last month you can get clues for 
the Mystery Quilt!  After the No-
vember meeting, the Mystery 
clues will be removed from the 
website/ 
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Trunk Show  
Featuring: 

Barb Fife 
 of Overland Park, Kansas 

 

Saturday 

November 8, 2014 
1:00 pm 

NPPD Off-Site Response Facility 

902 Central Avenue 

Auburn, Nebraska 
 

Book Signing 
Featuring Quilt-Maker and Author: 

Kelly Ashton 
Kelly’s New Book “Hexagons, Diamonds, Triangles 

and More” will be available for purchase the day of 

the event 

Templates, Samples and Books etc. for sale 
 

Scissor and Rotary Blades  

Sharpening 

Sharpened while you wait 

Just Wright Sharpening  
Lincoln, Nebraska 

 

All are Welcome – you need not be a member 
of NSQG 

Sponsored by Region 1 of  
Nebraska State Quilt Guild 

 
 

LQG Treasurer Report - Sept 2014  

Beginning Cash Balance 9/01/2014  $                49,269.26  

RECEIPTS  

 CD interest  $                          3.21  

 Checking Interest  $                          0.80  

 Membership`  $                      380.00  

 Mini Raffle Quilt  $                      116.50  

 Programs and Clas-  $                      295.00  

 TOTAL RECEIPTS  $                      795.51  

DISBURSEMENTS  

1. Operations Expenses  

 Administration  $                          6.44  

 Insurance and Bond-  $                        30.41  

 Meeting Room Rent  $                      255.00  

 Miscellaneous  $                        12.84  

 Newsletter Printing  $                      160.46  

2. Educational Services  

 Programs and Clas-  $                  2,359.41  

3. Community Service  

 Fair Awards $140.00 

 Quilts of Valor $479.64 

 Discover Nebraska  $                      106.40  

 TOTAL DISBURSE-  $                  3,550.60  

   

TRANSFERS  

 checking transfer to 
 $                 
(7,900.00) 

 CD value  $                  7,900.00  

 TOTAL TRANS-  $                               -    

 NET CASH IN/(OUT)  $                 

    

Ending Cash Balance 9/30/14  $                46,514.17  

   

Current Checking Balance  $                13,407.13  

Current CD Value (next maturation date  $                33,107.04  

Total Cash 9/30/14  $                46,514.17  

Santa Socks 
Don't forget that November is the month to bring your socks for judging and dollars for voting. It's a 
great time to be creative and support a great cause.  Additional stocking stuffer items will also be 
collected.  We will be displaying all the socks before the meeting so you may vote for your favorite 
one.  Voting is done by stuffing money into the stocking of your choice and the funds earned go 
toward the purchase of additional stocking stuffers.. 

We want to thank everyone for all the donated items over the past year. Thank you for your support 

Ginny Harvey & Joan Ogle 
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New Quilt House Director Ad-
dresses LQG 

The new Ardis and Robert James Exec-
utive Director of Quilt House shared 
insight into the latest and upcoming 
happenings at the International Quilt 
Study Center & Museum during the Oct. 
13, Lincoln Quilters Guild meeting. 
Leslie Levy, who began her tenure on 
July 1, gave updates on the museum’s 
building expansion project, new exhibi-
tion spaces and recent public outreach 
programs. 
In September, volunteers, including 
members of the LQG, provided assis-
tance for a community art project led by 
Lynn Setterington in support of her exhi-
bition, “Signature Cloths,” which is now 
on display at the museum. For the pro-
ject, participating Lincoln middle school 
students stitched their names into 
blocks, which will be pieced into quilts. 
Students from different cultures and 
backgrounds were able to connect 
through sewing. 
The museum opened a new gallery 
space on its first floor in October. This 
space will be used to highlight pieces 
from the museum’s permanent and edu-

cation collections in addition to short-
term community and traveling exhibi-
tions. 
Progress continues on the museum’s 
13,000 square-foot expansion, which 
will double the size of the museum’s 
gallery and collections storage space. 
“It has been exciting and amazing to 
see how fast it goes up,” Levy said. 
Levy invites LQG members to partici-
pate in the IQSCM’s 2015 symposium, 
“Making and Mending: Quilts for Causes 
and Commemoration,” which will be 
held April 16-18 on the University of 
Nebraska-Lincoln’s East Campus. 
“It’s shaping up to be quite a symposi-
um,” she said. “We hope you will come 
and join us if your schedules allow.” 
Visit www.quiltstudy.org for more infor-
mation about activities, exhibitions and 
more. 

Museum Shop Holiday Sale 
In honor of the upcoming holiday sea-
son, the International Quilt Study Center 
& Museum will offer all visitors 10 per-
cent off of all items in the museum’s 
shop Nov. 28 – Dec. 6. This includes 
new books, clothing, quilting notions 
and more. 

Be sure to stop by the IQSCM’s table at 
the Nov. 10, LQG meeting to view sam-
ples of the newest items to arrive in the 
Museum Shop. 
For more information visit 
www.quiltstudy.org or call 402-472-6549 

 
Free Admission to Quilt House 

This Winter 
Guests are invited to visit the Interna-
tional Quilt Study Center & Museum at 
Quilt House for free from Dec. 2, 2014, 
through Feb. 5, 2015. 
During this time, Quilt House will briefly 
close the doors to its main galleries 
while it undergoes general maintenance 
in preparation for the grand reopening 
of the newly expanded building next 
summer.  
Visitors will instead be able to view dis-
plays of quilts, sewing machines and a 
bronze statue on loan from the Nebras-
ka State History Museum in other parts 
of the building. 
Visit the museum’s website at 
www.quiltstudy.org for more information 
about hours and availability.  

Membership Dues are Due! 

http://www.quiltstudy.org
http://www.quiltstudy.org
http://www.quiltstudy.org
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Quilt R Done Club 
    (as of October 2014) 

Chris Taylor                Pat Deisch             Vicky Skoudas (x 4!)             Jaynee Wolfe 
Carol Curtis (x2)         Dan Shelley (x2)      Kim Shelley                         Ginny Harvey (x2) 
Sandra Wade             Sandy Anderson      Anita Dover                          Sara Kenny 
Linda Daiker (x2) Susan Heath            Mary Swinton                     Kathy Spitsen 
Lori Miller                   Kathy Cather             Barb Brown                     Trudy Rhoads 
Kay Hoff  Kathy Bangston Jeanne Garvin   Christina Chapman 
Carol Boucher  Judy Edwards  Rurh Lackey   Kathy Baumbach 
Mary Jane Kermmoade                         Margrethe Ahlschwede 
 
  Reminder: to join the Quilt R Done club, simply finish a project you began in any LQG class and bring it to 
the Guild meeting to show and tell. Membership in the Club is free and entitles you to a special Quilt R Done 
charm and your name is added to the Quilt R Done poster. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Quilts of Valor will be sewing at the IQSC the second Saturday of each month, beginning in November. We 
will meet from 10:00 am to 3:00pm. Bring your machine or hand work; a project and lunch. All are welcome 
and admission to the Museum is free if you are coming to sew. No registration required.....just show up! 
QOV will be sewing at the Bernina Sewing Studio on Thursday October 30 from 10:00am to 3:00 pm. Bring 
your own project and supplies. Contact Judy Lane (judithblane@yahoo.com) to sign up; registration is re-
quired. 
Mark your calendars for two very special QOV sewing events in February 2015: 
Saturday February 7 is QOV National Sewing Day. The Lincoln Group will meet that day to sew all day as 
part of the national sewing event. More details to follow. 
Friday and Saturday, February 27 and 28, 2015: Country Traditions in Fremont will be hosting a QOV event. 
For more information and to register, contact Julia Schroeder (julia.schroeder@QOVF.org) 
Thank you to all Guild members who have made Quilts of Valor this year. We have awarded nearly more 
than 150 QOVs in Nebraska this year, and we never could have done that without the support of Lincoln 
Quilters!  
 

FIBER WORKS  
FIBER ARTS SHOW 

Fiber Works will be holding their annual Fiber Arts 
Show DEC. 1 - DEC. 31 at the Jewish Community 
Center's Art Gallery, 333 S. 132nd Street in Omaha  
Hours:  are 8AM-9PM Monday through Thursday, 8-
5 on Friday , and 11-5 on Sunday.  The exhibit is 
closed on Saturday. 
 
Featured artists include numerous LQG members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I know   — it’s probably not even Halloween yet when 
most of you are reading this but this is the last issue of 
Plain Print until next year as we get ready to take our 
winter break.  So, to all LQG members and friends, may 
all the holidays you celebrate be safe, happy and 
healthy!  See you back here after Valentine’s Day! 

mailto:judithblane@yahoo.com
mailto:julia.schroeder@QOVF.org
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Lincoln Quilters Guild 
P.O. Box 6861 
Lincoln, NE  68506 

2014 LQG Officers 
President – Linda Daiker 
Vice President – Sara Kenny & 
 Mary Sedlak 
Secretary - Wilma Daddario 
Treasurer – Marsha Conley 
President-elect – Kathy Spitsen 
Vice President-elect – Barb Brown & 
 Joyce Pope  
Treasurer-elect – Carolyn McCall 
Advisor – Sandy Anderson 

• Bernina Sewing and Embroidery 
Machines and Sergers 

• BSR – Bernina Stitch Regulator 
• Horn Sewing Cabinets 
• Machine Repair 

1265 S.Cotner Blvd, # 27 • Lincoln, NE 68510 
402-423-3108 

Check our website for our latest class offerings: www.berninabuzz.com 

PAID ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Nothing Sews Like a Bernina. Nothing. 

Thank you to our advertisers 

who help support 

this newsletter publication. 

Let your talents be known here.  


